[bookmark: _GoBack]As chair of governors at Trinity All Saints CE Primary School it gives me enormous pleasure, on behalf of all governors and Senior Leaders of the school, to voice several thanks to people and organisations who have made the launch of Bingley Community Kitchen possible.

Our thanks go to 
Every pupil and family member who have contributed to the three annual sponsored walks that have raised money towards this project.

Our thanks go to 
Five Rise Contractors, Andrew Wadsworth Gas heating specialist, Joe Clarke Electrical, Bradford Welding and Dencold Refrigeration Services who have installed the Bingley Community Kitchen without charging for their labour.

Our thanks go to 
Bingley Town Council, Bradford Pathways, Keycare, The Rotary Club of Bingley and Airedale, the Samuel Sunderland Trust and Soroptimist International Bingley who have all donated money towards the creation of the Bingley Community Kitchen.

Our thanks go to 
Bingley branches of the Coop and Aldi, Rethink Food and Inn Churches who have worked in partnership with us to redirect what would otherwise be wasted food for the benefit of our pupils and their families.

Our thanks go to
Airedale Flooring and Howdens Keighley who have helped us source materials and equipment at minimal cost.

Our thanks go to 
Kathy Hughes, Mr Hughes and other volunteers from the partnership of churches and members of Soroptimist International of Bingley who willingly give their time during school holidays to support family events involving a collective meal.

Our thanks go to 
Father Andrew, Mrs Clark, Mrs Bray, Mr Heaton, Mrs Taylor, Mrs Jackson who are establishing an independent group to ensure the Bingley Community Kitchen is a sustainable resource that will benefit our neighbourhood in the future.

Our thanks go to
All our invited guests, the children in school and all the adults who will work with them and enjoy creating delicious meals for many, many years to come.

